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Notice of Cancellation  
 
On March 6, 2024, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Proposals, RFP-2024-DES-06-ACCES.  
Pursuant to Subsection 7.10. Non-Commitment of RFP-2024-DES-06-ACCES, 
Access and Visitation, the Department hereby cancels this RFP.   
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